
NW Bucklin Hill Road
Single Lane Closures July 6 - 15 

*Weather dependent

The inside westbound AND eastbound lanes on NW Bucklin Hill

Road will be closed 
The inside left turn lane from Silverdale Way NW to NW Bucklin

Hill Road will be closed 
The outside westbound and eastbound lanes on NW Bucklin Hill

Road will remain open
The outside left turn lane from Silverdale Way NW to NW

Bucklin Hill Road will remain open
Exit from Hops n Drops parking lot to NW Bucklin Hill Road will

be right-turn only

Project Contact: Eirik O'Neal, Outreach Coordinator
Tel 360-337-4568 or email eoneal@kitsap.gov



Title VI 
Kitsap County Department of Public Works Roads Division assures that no person shall on the

grounds of race, color, national origin, or sex, as provided by Title IV of the Civil Rights Act of

1964 and as amended, and the Civil Rights Restoration Act of 1987 (P.I. 100.259) be excluded

from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be otherwise subjected to discrimination


under any program or activity receiving Federal financial assistance from the Washington

State Department of Transportation.


